North Dakota Department of Health and Human Services
600 East Boulevard Avenue — Department 325, Bismarck ND 58505-0250 December 16, 2022

Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program
(SNAP) - Replacement Benefits
Are AVAILABLE for Affected Clients

Current SNAP recipients who experienced food loss due to power
outages of 4 hours or more during the December blizzard may
APPLY.

Who: SNAP clients who lost food due to power outages of more
than 4 hours as a result of the December blizzard.

What: CanrequestReplacementBenefits.It's EASY. Just report
your loss and sign a request form.

Where: Local Human Service Zone Office

When: The loss MUST be reported within 10 days of the loss. For
example:

Poweroutages occurring on December 15, 2022, MUST
report the loss by December 25, 2022.

Poweroutages occurring on December 16, 2022, MUST
report the loss by December 26, 2022.

Need a replacement EBT Card?
Individuals with damaged, destroyed, or misplaced EBT cards can obtain a
replacement card by using one of the following options:

e Call 1-800-630-4655

e www.ebtedge.com

e Downloading the EBT eDGE mobile app.

FOR INFORMATION

Contact your Human Service Zone Office or the N.D. Department of Health
and Human Services at 800-755-2716 or ND Relay TTY 800-366-6888.




